
 

September 10th – 14th   

THE DES NEED TO KNOW 
HERE’S THE PLAYBOOK FOR THIS 
WEEK 
Week 4 Focus – “Who Are We?” 

We had a wonderful week here at DES! I just want to say that the support 

we are receiving from our community and especially our parents is so 

encouraging and on behalf of the entire DES Faculty and Staff I want to 

say, “Thank you!” I am really looking forward to our upcoming Parent’s 

Playbook this Friday the 14th at 8:00 a.m. I realize that the time may not 

work for everyone, but if you can attend I would be very grateful for this 

informal opportunity to meet many of you, share our vision, and answer 

your questions. Thank you as well for your participation in our Fall 

Fundraiser! We couldn’t do half of what we do if we didn’t have our 

wonderful DSO. On another note, we are currently seeking two After 

School Care employees for our ASC program. The positions are posted 

on the district’s website. If you have questions contact me or Debbie 

Coates and if you know someone who is interested please share. We 

would like to fill these positions ASAP. Coming home in this Monday’s 

folder will be important and time-sensitive information about Grits and 

Grands, BookFair, and After-School Clubs. Thank you again for all 

your support!  If you have any other questions please call 864-397-2800 

or email me at travischapman@pickens.k12.sc.us .  

Sincerely, 

Travis A. Chapman 

Principal 
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